
 

 
 

 

State Plan Amendment  
for Targeted Case Management  

 

The State Plan Amendment (SPA) for Targeted Case Management (TCM) (MO-23-
0027 SPA) Developmentally Disabled Individuals Program administered by the 
Department of Mental Health (DMH) was approved August 2, 2024. It adds a value 
based reporting payment for Division of Developmental Disabilities TCM providers to 
complete the Person-Centered Thinking and the Fatal Five for Case Managers 
training. The purpose of these trainings is to improve the quality of care and quality 
of life for individuals with developmental disabilities. The TCM Manual will be 
updated to include the incentive payment. 
 

For additional information, contact VBP at DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov. 
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